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October 9, 2020 

 

Hello CSP Families, 

 

I hope my letter finds you well.  By now, I am sure that you are aware of Dr. Arlotto’s proposed 

plan to reopen schools. Specifically, the plan is to begin bringing Pre-K through second grade 

back on November 16th, and grades 3-5 back on November 30th. There is no timeline for middle 

or high school yet. Under this plan, students who choose the hybrid model will be divided into 

cohorts where half the class would attend in person on Monday/Tuesday, and the other half will 

attend in person on Thursday/Friday. When student cohorts are not in the building, they will 

continue to learn virtually in conjunction with the cohort that is receiving in person instruction. 

There will also be an option for 100% virtual learning. To plan effectively, we need to know 

your choice for your child(ren).  To do this, we quickly need information from you. 

 

By October 15th, at 9 pm, please click HERE to indicate your hopes for your child as we move 

forward. This is a CHESAPEAKE SCIENCE POINT specific survey.  

 

You should have also received a survey from AACPS regarding your student's return.   If you’ve 

done so, please also click on the below link to access and complete the AACPS survey by 

midnight, October 15th, 2020: www.aacps.org/oct2020familyreopening 

 

 

It will be very important that you read all emails that we send to you in the coming days, so 

we are on the same page. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Principal Jefferson 
 

 

http://www.mycsp.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScv7jGg8nEYPFoYe7zhXfm1O50gxcuKcJA9o7IVEVkwHfphsw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&gxids=7757
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